
 
2023 Kristen Kenosh Memorial Scholarship Application 

 

The Pico Ski Education Foundation (PSEF) has created an annual scholarship to honor the memory of Kristen Kenosh, a 

longtime PSEF  board member, a dedicated advocate of the Pico Ski Club Youth Racing Program, and a passionate 

supporter of numerous community organizations.  As a way of recognizing Kristen’s dedication to youth sports and 

community stewardship, this scholarship is designed to recognize a Pico Youth Ski Racing Athlete who demonstrates 

community mindedness, sportsmanship, and shows exemplary leadership qualities.  

 

The 2023 scholarship winner will be reimbursed up to $2500 in expenses incurred for qualified ski racing/training 

equipment during the 2023-2024 season. In all cases, the winner shall consult with his/her coach to review anticipated 

equipment needs and eligible purchases.  

 

To be considered for this scholarship, the applicant must meet the following eligibility criteria, submit a completed 

application with a written essay and provide two letters of recommendation. 

 

Eligibility Criteria: 

• Athlete must exhibit a dedication to the Pico Ski Club Race Program and a commitment to both the Pico 

community and the community in which the athlete lives 

• Applicant is currently participating in the PSC Race Program at the level of second year U12 or higher 

• Winner must continue their participation in the PSC Race Program in the 2023-2024 season  

• Previous winners of this scholarship are no longer eligible 

• Winners of other PSEF scholarships are not eligible for this scholarship in the same year 

• All scholarship application materials must be received by deadline for consideration 

  

Name: _______________________________________________________   Birth Year: __________________________________ 

 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _________________________________   Email address: ___________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________    _______________________________________________________ 

Applicant Signature                                                              Parent/Guardian Signature 

 

Submit a one-page typed essay on what it means to you to participate in the Pico Ski Club Race Program and how 

that participation makes you a stronger member of your home community. 

 

Request a letter of recommendation from a current or previous PSC Coach. A second letter of recommendation must 

also be provided by an adult, non-family member who has knowledge of applicant’s accomplishments, strengths, 

goals, personal characteristics and commitment to community. Both recommendation letters should be emailed 
directly to PSEF at info@picoskifoundation.org on your behalf. 

 

Name of Coach providing recommendation: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Community member providing recommendation: ________________________________________________ 

 

All scholarship application materials must be received via email. Please send to info@picoskifoundation.org  

 

Deadline for application March 17, 2023 

 

Winner will be announced at the end of the training season in late March at the PSC Racer Awards. 

 

Please note: Recipients must provide receipts or proof of payment of qualified equipment purchases by the end of 

the 2023-2024 season in order to receive award.  

 

 

Pico Ski Education Foundation 

110 Merchants Row, Suite 330, Rutland, VT 05701 

www.picoskifoundation.org 
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